
 How You Can Help 
 

 ● Join our Committee! We invite anyone interested to come to a Social Concerns 

meeting at 1:00 PM on the 2nd Tuesday of the month in the Believer’s Together 

Center and see how you might be able to help us help others.  

 

● Cook for or Serve Food at the monthly meal site (Sign up at church when 

we have sign-up drive.) We serve in one site in Rock Island on the first 

Wednesday of the month. The menu is always the same: Tator tot casserole (recipe 

provided), baked beans, applesauce, buttered bread, milk and dessert. You can 

choose to purchase and prepare the food- which you drop off at Christ the King 

parking lot; and/or you can help to serve the meal at the site.   

 

● Eat at our Restaurant Fundraisers. Use the coupon from the bulletin for 

specified dates/times at local restaurants; a percentage of your purchase will be 

given to the Social Concerns Committee. 

 

● Shop for supplies for specific Social Concerns projects: Sign up at church for 

school supplies, Christmas gifts, food baskets, or give monetary donations for 

those collections. 

 

● Help with our spring “Garden of Eden” rummage sale.  We need lots of 

people to help set up, tear down, and work during the sales. Donate your gently 

used items to these sales.  The rummage sale accepts everything except clothing, 

computers, computer equipment, and Christmas trees. 

 

●Donate to “basket collections” held periodically after Mass the 2nd Sunday of 

the month.   

  

●Donate Online: Consider giving a monetary donation by specifying an amount 

on the Social Concerns line on your parish giving envelope, or go to our parish 

website to set up a one-time or recurring donation. 

  

 
 


